
A costume mask (such as for 
Halloween) is not a substitute 
for a cloth mask. 

BE SAFE AND HAVE FUN ON

HALLOWEEN!
Do not wear a costume mask over a 
protective cloth mask because it can be 
dangerous if the costume mask makes 
it hard to breathe. 

A costume mask should 
not be used unless it is 
made of two or more 
layers of breathable 
fabric that covers the 
mouth and nose and 
doesn’t leave gaps 
around the face.

Consider using a 
Halloween-themed 
cloth mask.
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